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Open Public Meeting 
Announcement 

The Bainbridge Island Police Department and the Bainbridge Island Fire      

Department will be hosting a public meeting to keep citizens informed, and 

solicit their input as plans for potential new public safety facilities develop.  

Time:           May14, 2014 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

Location:      Fire Station 21, 8895 Madison Avenue 

To learn more, visit:   www.ci.bainbridge-isl.wa.us    or     www. BIFD.org 


